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Ottawa, August 22, 1919

Dear Mr. Mlddleton-Hope.

I have just received your most 
encouraging letter of .inguat 19th. Allow 
me to thank you very cordially for the 
generous expression of confidence it can- 
f eys.

Juet at this time, It Is very 
helpful to have an assar inco yaeh aa your 
letter contains from cno who has given so 
such thought to industrial and oomraoroial 
pro'olons In their natlon-1 bearing.

Youre sincerely,

Mr.A.S.Kiddleton-Hope, C.A., 
263 3t. James Street, 

Montreal, Que.
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